
You will then receive the most appropriate advice or guidance for your state of 
health by telephone. 

 
We are doing our utmost to recruit practitioners and get back to business as 
usual as quickly as possible. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.

Emergency department activity 
Information for users 

Due to a shortage of emergency doctors, from March 1, 2024 until June 30, 
access to the Lannion hospital emergency department will be regulated by the 
SAMU, every night from 7pm to 8:30am.

What does regulated access to emergency departments at night mean?

The Lannion emergency service and the Mobile Emergency and 
Resuscitation Service (SMUR) operates 24 hours a day:

15

Daytime, 8.30am to 7pm

the usual access procedures remain unchanged

Overnight, from 7pm to 8.30am the following morning 

you are asked to call 15 instead of going 
directly to the emergency department

The Maternity Ward and gynaecological emergencies will continue to be 
open 24 hours a day.


